
Marcia, 
 
The applicant for SR 12/410 asks that this project be continued until the July meeting date.   The 
applicant is continuing to work on outstanding items to complete this application. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact me. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 

Barry W. Gier, P.E. 
Senior Project Manager 
Jones & Beach Engineers, Inc. 

P.O. Box 219 

Stratham, NH  03885 
603-772-4746 
bgier@jonesandbeach.com 
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